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Two U.S. historians, James W. Wilkie (UCLA) and John J. TePaske (Duke), 
addressed a symposium of researchers specializing in historical statistics at the 
lnstituto de lnvestigaciones Históricas at the Universidad Nacional Autónoma de 
México (UNAM) on August 17-18. 
 
The topics discussed were "Measuring Social Change in Latin America" and 
"Colonial Finance." The meeting provided an opportunity for participants to learn 
more about current methodologies and uses of historical statistics which are being 
utilized in specific areas of research on Mexico. 
 
  


